
Robinwood Neighborhood Association 

Robinwood Neighborhood Association Meeting Minutes --- Tuesday, February 13, 2018 

The meeting of the Robinwood Neighbor Association was called to order at 7:03pm 

• A call to order and review of the agenda for the evening was approved. New guest were given 
the opportunity to introduce themselves. 

• Treasurers Report: (Christine Steel by proxy) No Spending during the last month. Balance of 
funds on-hand = $2403.75 

   
• Review and Approval of Minutes: (Jenne Henderson) January minutes reviewed and approved. 

(Motion by Mary Hill  and Seconded by Don Kingsborough) 

• Announcements, City and Community Events:  

“Friends of the Robinwood Station” (FORS) received ‘The Silver Sustainability Award’ 
from Clackamas County for their efforts for their efforts on using, developing and protecting 
resources at a rate and in a manner that allows people to meet their current needs while ensuring 
that future generations will be able to meet their own needs. FORS was the only business in our 
City to be so recognized. 

Seed-Swap at The Robinwood Station, Sunday, February 25th   (10am to 1pm) 

Tualatin Valley Fire and Rescue (TVF&R) personnel presented information regarding the 
March ballot issue to annex the City of Newberg into the area served by TVF&R. According to 
TVF&R the addition of the Community would have no effect on the taxes assessed on our 
neighbors.  

Pastor Donna Herzfeldt-Kamprath, West Linn Lutheran Church, explained their request to 
the City to place a lighted electronic sign on church property adjacent to Highway 43. 

West Linn Lions Sausage Feed, Saturday, February 17th   (4pm to 8pm) at the Catholic 
Church in Stafford. 

Committee and Community Reports:  

• Robinwood Station (Randall Fastabend)  
A license from the Motion Picture Association has been issued, and meets the City’s requirements for 
showing films at the Station.  

Old Business: 

18000 Upper Midhill, LUBA update: the hearing has occurred and a unanimous decision has been 
rendered on all of the five issues presented. The Developer is free to proceed on the “34-home” plan. 
  
Changes to RNA bylaws. (deferred to the March business meeting) 



New Business:  

Chris Mitchel, West Linn Riverfront Association, delved into the silting issues surrounding the recent 
construction of the “Cedaroaks”  boat ramp. A request for input by the Neighborhood Association to 
submit a letter highlighting the concerns of concerned neighbors to the City -  was put to a vote 
(motion made by Mary Hill and second by Tony Bracco) (32 yea - 2 no)  
  
Guest of the Association: 

The Honorable Julie Parrish, Representative for the 37th District in the State of Oregon address the 
gathering on various legislative issues and responded to a wide variety of questions  

The Meeting was adjourned at 8:12pm with 34 members in attendance. 

Respectively Submitted, 

/s/  Jenne 

Jenne Henderson 
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